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Charlie Perrin 
EMNRD—Oil and Gas Division 
Aztec Field Office, District III 
1000 Rio Brazos Road 
Aztec, NM 87410 RCMD0CT31'i3 

OIL CONS. DIM. 
DIST.3 Re: Request for Tight-Hole Status 

Lybrook H36A-2307 01H 

Mr. Perrin: 

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. (Encana) requests tight-hole/confidential status on our proposed Lybrook H36A-
2307 01H oil well. Specifically, in accordance with 19.15.7.16.C New Mexico Administrative Code (NMAC), we 
request that the form C-105 and accompanying data be kept confidential for 90 days from the date of well 
completion. 

Please feel free to contact me directly at 720-876-3567 with any questions or concerns. 

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. 

Catherine Anadu 
Regulatory Analyst 

Enc. 

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. 

370 17 t h Street, Suite 1700, Denver Colorado 80202 720.876.3567 (0) 832.722.7571 (C) Catherine.anadu@encana.com 


